
 

 

 

 

Dear parents, 

PGL Trip 2022 

Train Fare has been negotiated with Southwestern Trains.  It will be £20 return for your child. 

Details: 

Friday 10th June 2022: 

Departing from London Waterloo at 10:05 am, arriving at Southampton Central at 11:22am 

Meeting point underneath the clock in the main station.  Please meet there from 9:30am. 

Sunday 12th June 2022 

Departing from Southampton Central at 15:55, arriving at London Waterloo at 17:24.   

Please meet us under the clock to pick up your child. 

It is preferable to pay this via Bank Transfer to the school with the Reference: PGL + Child’s name. 

Finally 

If you have any particular questions or concerns regarding your child’s participation in the trip please 
don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Hume 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


